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RIP Peter Lee 

20-Jun-2022: Sad to report our dear bowling friend from Lavant, Peter Lee, 

passed away in his sleep yesterday. He was a very kindly man, loved and 

respected by all who knew him. When he was not engaged in conversation, he 

would be listening to 50's & 60's songs on his Walkman. Rest in peace dear 

friend of WSCSMBA. He will be sadly missed.  

 


